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                                                                       May 23, 2001

MEMORANDUM TO: William D. Travers
Executive Director for Operations

/RA/
FROM; John T. Larkins, Executive Director

Advisory Committee on Nuclear Waste

SUBJECT: DRAFT PROPOSED MAJOR REVISION TO 10 CFR PART 71,
�PACKING AND TRANSPORTATION OF RADIOACTIVE MATERIAL�

During the 126th meeting of the Advisory Committee on Nuclear Waste, May 15-17, 

2001, the Committee considered the subject revision to the rule, and decided not to review it at 

this time.  The Committee has no objection to issuing this rulemaking plan for public comment.  

The Committee would like to have the opportunity to review the proposed rule after the 

reconciliation of public comments.

Reference:
Memorandum dated April 28, 2000, from Donald A. Cool, Office of Nuclear Material Safety and
Safeguards, to Addressees, Subject:  Commission Paper for Major Revision of 10 CFR Part 71:
Compatibility with ST-1, The IAEA Transportation Safety Standards.


